

December 1, 1997

John N. Sampson 22502 N. Hermosillo Drive Sun City West, AZ 85375

Dear Mr. Sampson,

Thank you for writing to us. It was interesting to receive your letter. It sounds like it was probably our radio broadcast that you heard due to a skip or special weather conditions. Sorry, I cannot confirm your reception of this broadcast. We are only licensed to operate in a ten mile radius. Thanks again for your interest and please come and visit us sometime in the beautiful Bryce Canyon area.

Sincerely,

K. Bruce Fullmer, Director Garfield County Travel Council

mjc